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The Woodlands Township Board of Directors Election—Polls have closed 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (November 6, 2018) – Election Day voting for The Woodlands 
Township Board of Directors has closed as of 7 p.m. Unofficial, consolidated results will be 
posted on the Township’s website after both counties have reported final vote counts for all 
precincts in the Township. Please visit the Township’s Election Results page for more 
information. 

 

 

http://thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/1372/Election-Results

